
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: November 14, 2022 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.  
 
Announcements:  
 
The City Council will hold a special meeting Tuesday, Nov. 22 to canvass results of the 
Nov. 8 election.  
 
City Hall and other non-emergency city offices will be closed Nov. 24 and 25 for the 
Thanksgiving holiday. Garbage and recycling will not be collected on Thanksgiving Day. 
Thursday's collections will be made on Friday, with Friday's collections shifting to 
Saturday. 
 
Join us on Thursday, December 1 at 6 p.m. for the annual NRH Christmas Tree 
Lighting. The event will take place at Stormy Plaza Park, next to the Library. Families 
will be able to enjoy the Christmas Tree and all of the holiday lights and scenery along 
Grand and Hawk Avenues through Jan. 2.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
 
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
The Public Works Utility Division – We received an email from a resident thanking 
the Public Works staff who repaired a water main break in the Stonybrooke subdivision. 
“These guys were out in the cold rain all day working to restore water service to us. 
Sometimes we take people like this for granted...I certainly do not. These people are to 
be commended,” the resident said.  


